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The Long Range Planning Committee (LRPC) of the School of Education for 2013-14 included the followin
g individuals: Victor Borden (Chair),  Stephanie Carter-Power, Yonjoo Cho, A'ame Kone,  Gary Pik
e, Pat Rogan, Joel Wong, Linda Hanek (Staff), and Terry Mason (ex-officio)  
 
The Committee met once this year, Oct. 16, 2015, to to review the School of Education faculty constituti
on and by-laws, per request of the Policy Council.  The Committee also considered at this meeting the st
atus of current planning efforts given the ongoing review by the Blue Ribbon Review Committee 
 
The Committee provided feedback on the constitution, which was incorporated into changes now being 
voted on by School faculty. 
 
Regarding planning efforts, the committee offered to coordinate the faculty response to the BRRC repor
t.  However, the BRRC report was never provided to the School and so this activity was not required. 
 
When the Dean's search was suspended and the faculty members of the search committee re-charged t
o review the Core Campus status, the LRPC discontinued its activities for the year, awaiting the results of
 the Core Campus Review Committee's efforts.  The LRPC will reconvene to consider its path going forwa
rd once the status of the School as a whole, or two wholes, is determined. 


